
AU softball game at Keystone postponed
4/18/07

LA PLUME, PA Poor weather has forced the postponement of the AU softball team's doubleheader at Keystone
College, scheduled for Thursday, April 19. At 3 p.m. The games were postponed due to poor field conditions caused by
recent inclement weather. No makeup date has been set. Alfred's next scheduled games are on Saturday, April 21, at 1
p.m. against visiting St. John Fisher College at Hornell High School.


